
Up liftment of the under privileged



¡ Vice President Mr Abdul Azeez from Chennai
¡ ASG ( Additional Solicitor General)                   

Mr Adil Azeez from Bangalore
¡ Treasurer Habeeb Sattar Munda from





Mrs Maimoona Darvesh inaugurated the meeting held on 24th

November 2017 at Woodier Hall, Century Club Bangalore. The 
agenda of the meeting was to add members to the WMO  family 
and create awareness about the functioning and prospective of 
WMO.

We were successful in making 10 lifetime and 10 annual 
members on the spot. Alhamdulilah we  are in the process of 
making more members.



WMO South Chapter expanded its wings to 
Madurai on 30th Nov2017.We witnessed the 
introduction of the 8th chapter of WMO ,followed 
by Gala dinner at Pandian hotel, organised by VP 
of South Chapter Mr Abdul Azeez, in honour of 
Mr& Mrs Ashraf, the Vice President of WMO.





On the occasion of Meelad un Nabi 2nd Nov 2017 WMO 

family visited Hazrat Khwaja Gareeb Nawaz RH 

Arabic Madrasa, Bharat nagar 4th cross Bangalore. 

Biryani and juices was provided to 120 children. May 

Allah Tala accept it from us.











Amnesty International describes the Rohingya crisis as 

“one of the most persecuted minorities I the world.”

The voice of the dejectected was heard by Feizul Iyub

who was part of the medical team sponsored by WMO 

south Africa . The supressed muslim voices were heard 

by Farida Azeez from Bangalore  as she collected INR 

80,000 and handed it over to Mr Shahid Sangani.



WMO ladies wing along with the Halai memon
jamaat Ladies wing conducted a health camp for 
women at Ashwat nagar Colony on 6th February 
2018. The camp was attended by 23 ladies. 
Inshallah treatment will be followed as per the 
results of the test.



In the month of march 2018 
The India chapter visited 
salaam center for special 
needs school for differently 
abled children who come 
from economically 
downtrodden backgrounds. 
The WMO ladies wing Africa 
chapter kindly donated four 
desk top computers, a 
laptop, a printer and the 
WMO international ladies 
wing South India donated 
the tables for the computers 
and eatables for the 
children.





With the coming of the summer season, this April we had organised a one month 
summer camp for 30-40 girls in Madrase Arabia Baitul Uloom. Where they were taught 
art and craft skills and Tafseer of Quran Shareef. It was a very enlightening camp for 
the girls from an economically poor background.These girls were greatly benefitted 
from this camp.





In may 2018, all the halai memon ladies garlanded people who were going for haj. A lucky 
draw  occurred and the winner won INR 50,000 for the trip  



(June  2018)
In this month we had conducted a camp for circumcision for 20-25 boys aged 1-3 
years



This July of 2018 
with WMO in 
collaboration 
with the 
renowned IMDAD 
E NISA trust, we 
distributed One 
hundred cookers 
to 
underprivileged 
widows of 
bangalore . As 
well as a pension 
of 700INR is 
provided to them 
every month.



¡ AUGUST 2018 REPORT
¡ WMO South chapter Ladies Wing has 

collected Rs1,64000 from which Rs 1,00,000 
cheque has been given to

¡ Shihab thangal centre for humanity KMCC
¡ 8th Main Rd, Jaya Nagar 1st Block, 

Someshwara Nagar, Bengaluru, Karnataka 
560011

¡ Remaining Rs 64000 will be handed over to 
Mrs Maimona Darvesh.



¡ Mass wedding of eight couples on September 
23rd inshallah

¡ Plan to open a madrasa for fifteen girls and 
teach them deen and providing stitching 
lessons. 


